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August 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Grades 3 and 4 Special Class Students, 

 

I hope that your summer vacation is restful and relaxing. Below is a list of school supplies that  

your child needs to bring with him or her on the first day of school, Thursday, September 7th. Please  

label supplies with your child's name. 

 

 

Item Quantity  

Ticonderoga #2 pencils, pre-sharpened  3 dozen  

Elmer’s Glue Sticks 5  

Thick Crayola Markers (12 count) 1  

Crayola Crayons (24 pack) 2  

Crayola Colored Pencils (12 pack) 1  

2 pocket plastic folders (blue, green, red, yellow) 4  

Thin Expo Markers, any color 2  

Index Card Packs 2  

Highlighters, barrel style 4  

Post-It Notes, 3x3, any color 2  

Box of Tissues, 175 count 3  

Hard Pencil Case Box 1  

Mead Composition Notebooks *Primary Lined if needed 2  

1” Binder 1  

Wet Wipes with re-closable lid 1  

 

Please know that teachers prepared lists with clear goals to order only what is needed and keep 

costs at a minimum. Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.   

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

   

Lauren Fretto 

Principal    

 


